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Comments: Dear Sir or Madam,

| am writing to urge you to protect the wilderness character of the Nellie Juan-College Fjord Wilderness Study
Area within the Chugash National Forest, and urge you to classify this entire region as a Primitive Standard
when you finalize your plan for this environmentally sensitive region. As a private citizen who flew over this
pristine forest just one week after the Exxon Valdez disaster in 1989, | am concerned that the intended objective
of restoring and protecting this region in perpetuity be met. | further request that you address the recreational use
of chainsaws within this protected forest area to protect these lands from further degradation and destruction. |
am in support of a Modified Alternative D recommendation that includes Lake Nellie Juan and the lands within
the WSA boundary that were supposed to be protected in perpetuity after the disastrous Exxon Valdez spill.
Sincerely yours,

Lori A. Callahan

Concerned Citizen



